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The 2017-2018 school year has been filled with exciting things at Ebenezer 
Avenue Elementary School!  We have committed to doing “whatever it takes” to 
meet the needs of our students.   We have continued our work with Professional 
Learning Communities throughout our building in order to make decisions based 
on data and in the best interest of each child.  We believe all children deserve an 
education based on their individual needs. 
 
Our School Improvement Council has worked in conjunction with our PTO this 
year to help us reach our goal of building a strong community among our 
students, staff, and parents.   Our school has expanded our sphere of influence in 
the Rock Hill community by adding the Montessori program to our existing 
traditional and inquiry-based program.   In February, we welcomed one hundred 
fifty students in the Montessori program to our campus.  With new programs in 
place, it is essential we continue to create a strong community among our entire 
school community. 
 
We look forward to continuing on the journey of moving our school towards 
greater levels of success as measured by students’ love of learning, parents’ 
satisfaction with home-school relations, and test results that prove academic 
growth of our students. 
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